
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim McPhetridge [mailto:jmcphetridge@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 10:48 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: Digital STA for K63GU fac id 129804 
 
Hi Mohammed, 
 
The proposed STA for K63GU Channel 14 will operate an LD service with  
a Stringent Mask Filter. 
 
Thank You 
 
Jimmy McPhetridge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


